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General House: Triple Celebration 

 

ROME, Italy - On 1 November 2017, three important events were celebrated at the General 

House. At the start of this month the community rejoiced for being complete for the first time 

since the nomination of the new general council. It was then an opportune time for the 

superior of the house to (1) welcome officially the new General Administration. (2) It was also 

the feast of All Saints, and (3) the post-birthday celebration of Fr. Arnold, whose birthday was 

the day before his arrival in Rome. 

To celebrate this important day, the community shared a simple meal and spent quality time 

with each other at the table. 

 

 

 

 

 


